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Questions and Answers: 

Question 1: Will there be a scheduled pre-bid meeting for the Kenneth B. 
Rollins Water Treatment Plant - Flocculation Basin Coating Rehabilitation. 
 If not, what is the process to schedule a site visit? 
Answer 1: A voluntary pre-bid site meeting has been scheduled for 
Tuesday, January 14, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. at the Kenneth B. Rollins Water 
Treatment Plant, located at 43234 Edwards Ferry Road, Leesburg, VA 
20176. 

 
Question 2: We didn't notice any mention of a Pre-Bid Meeting within the 
bid documents. Is there any plan for a Pre-Bid Meeting to be scheduled?  
If not, please advise if a site visit may be scheduled and who we would 
contact. 
Answer 2: See Answer 1 above. 
 
Question 3: Bid Form Page 00400-4 requests Leesburg BPOL #.  Is this 
license required to be obtained prior to bid? 
Answer 3: No, a Leesburg business license (BPOL) is not required prior to 
bidding; however, the company awarded the contract must obtain the 
license prior to the start of work. 
 

 
End of Addendum #1 


